
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-779 
June 17, 2020 

 

 

TO:  John Sfiropoulos, P.E., City Engineer 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Contiguous Shared Common Docking Agreement 

  Marcelo Vila, John E. & Gail F. Barr, Andre & Helen Brazeau 

 

 

Pursuant to your memorandum dated June 11, 2020, Engineering Memorandum No. 20-39, I have 

prepared and attached the following form of Resolution: 

 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 

OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE A CONTIGUOUS SHARED COMMON DOCKING 

AGREEMENT AMONG MARCELO VILA, JOHN E. & GAIL F. 

BARR AND THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, AND A 

CONTIGUOUS SHARED COMMON DOCKING AGREEMENT 

AMONG ANDRE & HELEN BRAZEAU, MARCELO VILA 

AND THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH; PROVIDING AN 

EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.  

 

 

 

              

      MARK E. BERMAN 

 

/jrm 

l:cor/engr/2020-779 

 

Attachment 

 
 


